
Dear Friends, 

The XRCVC - Viviana Extension, Thane is happy to announce an online workshop on the theme “Using Latest TalkBack 

With Android phone”. This Workshop is supported by the Great Eastern CSR Foundation. 

In early days Visually challenge people were having hard time to use mobile phones. From smart phone revolution and 

initiative of Google company has change situation drastically. TalkBack the default screen reader provided by every 

smart Android phone has made the life of visually impair and low vision people very easy. Today TalkBack has come a 

long way both in terms of its functionality, ease of access, and integration with pleasant user-friendly voices and 

interface. 

Recently TalkBack made significant changes in its latest version. Upcoming workshop will cover working with the basic 

features of these changes with Android phone and TalkBack version 

Eligibility: participants should have good knowledge of screen reader, cursor movements, Key board and internet 

browsing. 

Limited seats are available for the session. 

Those interested should kindly register by using the link appended below. 

https://forms.gle/NyYDFUG5cewzdSBp6 

 

Resource Persons: Vikas Dabholkar, Keshavan Nadar and Aniket Gupta 

Criteria: Persons with print disabilities such as blind and low vision. Participant should be a screen reader user. 

Date: 15th May 2021, (Saturday). 

Time: 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm. 

Venue: Online Session (Zoom conferencing platform) 

The registration link will close at 2.00 pm. On Thursday 13th May 2021. 

 

Important Note: 

1. Instructions to login will be sent by email on 13th May 2021, Thursday to the registered participants only. 

2. After clicking the above given link, fill the form. Please do not click on Request Edit Access button. If you click on it the 

form will not get submitted. Once the form is filled then click on Submit button only. 

3. Participants are requested to use their personal earphones/headphones during the session. 

4. After successful form submission, you will receive acknowledgement email from Google. 

Thanks, 

Vikas Dabholkar 

Computer Instructor - Technical Consultant, 

XRCVC-Viviana Extension, Viviana Mall, Thane 

https://forms.gle/NyYDFUG5cewzdSBp6

